Appleton North Lightning Booster Board of Directors June 11, 2014 MINUTES

Meeting Called to Order: 7:03 p.m.

Attendees: Sheree Garvey, Shawn Blessing, Amy Schilling, Mary Jarrett, Christine Blessing, Traci Henning, Jodie Larsen, Julia Squier, Carol Valk, Van Chuck, Carrie Minges, Darcey Brinkhoff, Jim Pohlman, Karen Meyer, Joe Meyer

Welcome and Approval of May Minutes: Shawn Blessing made a motion to approve and Jodie Larson seconded it. APPROVED 15-0.

Welcome New Board Members and Public Discussion:

- Traci Henning suggested doing a 50/50 raffle at football games.
- Shawn Blessing will look into the rules for licensing.

Monthly Review of Statement May:

- Amy Schilling described what the statements meant.
- Julia Squier Our Spring weather slowed down our concession sales, however, we will be selling concessions this summer on Tuesdays during girls volleyball.

Golf Outing Report:

• Chuck Van – we still need 6-8 people to work at a hole to sell raffle tickets. We make money from the entry fee. We sell tickets for raffles.

Volunteer Update:

• Working with parent liaison, for parents to volunteer to work at concessions one time per year. The volunteer committee needs to be about 4-5 people.

Student Athlete Initiative:

- Shawn Blessing and Julia Squier, met to discuss student athletes that are competing in other clubs. Including the clubs like DECA, HOSA, NHS, Bowling, it would be an adaptation for the Boosters as a direction that we want to go. We would be putting the students before the athletes.
- The board approves a committee to form to support students involved in competitions.

Carol Valk motioned and Amy Schilling moved to adjourn at 8:04 p.m.